
I think it's amazing that there have never been any requirements for residential care facilities.  A good friend of mine has a mother at 
Rowlens in Springfield, OR ... AND, it was unconsionable how poorly residents were cared for.  Mainly not enough staff for proper 
care.  Please support this bill when you meet.


